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Richard Radcliffe

From: ctips2@dot.ca.gov
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 1:25 PM
To: ctips.support@dot.ca.gov; fstip@dot.ca.gov; vaikunthan.renganathan@dot.ca.gov; 

Regional Transportation Improvement Program; michael.morris@dot.gov; 
russell.whisman@dot.gov; mervin.acebo@dot.gov; michael.morris@dot.gov; 
vaikunthan.renganathan@dot.ca.gov

Subject: State Approval of SANDAG's FTIP Amendment No. 8.00

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of SANDAG. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you are expecting the content. 

Caltrans is submitting SANDAG's FTIP Amendment No. 8.00 for federal approval. Federal approval is 
required before changes included in this amendment are incorporated into the FSTIP.  


